

Head Teacher Mr. R. Baker

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Archdiocese of Birmingham

ST. WILFRID'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY UNIT

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY.

Telephone: 0121 675 3319

Fax: 0121 675 5616

E-mail: enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk
Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk

Newsletter No 36-30th June, 2017

Thank you to everyone who came to school wearing something green, as part of our WearGreen4Grenfell day. The 'sea of green' showed our solidarity and love for the many families affected by the terrible fire.

All monies raised will go to the Grenfell Tower Fund to help those families.

Change Over Day – Wednesday 5th July, 2017

During the morning of Wednesday, the children will have the opportunity to meet their new teachers and spend time in their new classrooms. We know that it helps them to settle and prepares them for September!

New Reception Parents Induction Meeting – Tuesday 4th July, 2017 – 2.30 pm.

This very important meeting for parents will take place at 2.30 pm in the school hall and is a chance to meet the class teachers who will explain how the children are taught. Important details will also be given to help the children settle into their classes in September. Our new Reception children will visit us on Wednesday 5th July – 9 am until 10.30 am.

RE Inspection

This will take place on Thursday 6th and Friday 7th July and we will welcome Mrs D Huxtable to St Wilfrid's. As usual we will be celebrating mass on Friday, led by Y4D, in the school hall – you are very welcome to join us.

<u>Sports Day – Monday 17th July, 2017 (weather permitting)</u>

Nursery and Reception – 9.15 am – Infant playground

KS1 – 10.45 am – school playground

KS2 – 1.45 pm – school playground

It should be good fun – please do join us.

Road Safety

It has been brought to our attention by some parents, of their concerns seeing some of our children coming to school and not paying attention to their safety when crossing roads.

Please talk to your children about their personal safety near roads and when crossing roads. We will also continue to do this at school.

School Uniform

Just a reminder that it may be worth ordering your uniform now if required for September, as our supplier Tesco can get extremely busy throughout July and August. The website to order your uniform is tesco.com/ues. Thank you.

Behaviour Awards

Green Badge:Beatriza Stan

Purple Badges: Katy Kukonki, Mario Stan, Ionel Stan, Amaan Dar, Que Pope, Muhammed Barrow, Daniel Grodzicki

Yellow Badges: Leonardo Neculau, Abigail Tembo, Darius Stan, Archie Davies, Kimberley Denston, Tyler Mold, Lauren Collier, Mason Evans, Neo Shabangu, Adam Khan, Lana Walk, Joyce Molamba

Light Blue Badges: Oliver Cave, Alisha Bhardwaj, Caitlyn Street, Mustapha Barrow, Ethan Harrison, Paris Carroll, Ann Ajibode, Nathaniel Grant, Shianne Palmer-Weekes, Haris Bajwa, Ali Osman-Ali, Alfie Nolan, Duaa Mohammed, Louie Dainty

Pink Badges: Jakub Felusiak, Adrian Cukierda, Bilha Meskel, Kian Warren, Sheon Carty, Courtney Denston, Basma Ahmed, Fareed Sulaiman, Fahim Hasan

Dark Blue Badges: Jehovani Mukanjila, Leah Williamson, Asiya Sharifi, Wiktoria Szymas, Dillon Street

White Badges: Lucas Buckley, Harrison Phillips, Maisie Dainty, Joseph Dunne, Leeson McDonald, Martyna Grycz, Julieta Elezi, Najim Amir

Red Badges: Peter Adefioye, Elli-Rose Quinney









STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK

Nursery	Ismail Shakir, Mohib Babar
Reception AP	Eliezer Juma
Reception KP	Tanaka Muchena
Year 1R	Joel Robinson, Alisha Bhardwaj
Year 1T	Harrison Phillips, Freya Mai
Year 2M	Lauren Steele
Year 2R	Kayden Hull
Year 3H	Ella Nolan-Brookes
Year 3M	Holly Dainty, Tyrese Kitaka
Year 4B	Tania Hussain, Mariya Loskor, Asiya Sharifi
Year 4D	Newaz Miah
Year 5D	Jamie Crumpton, Emily Ryan
Year 6T	Shaun Rooney
SPORTS AWARD	Netball Team
MUSIC AWARD	Choir at Symphony Hall
WISE OWL AWARD	Karton Anderson

Well done everyone!

<u>Period – 19th – 23rd June 2017</u>

Group	% Attend
Reception AP	96.3%
Reception KP	99.3%
Year 1R	94.7%
Year 1T	92.3%
Year 2M	93.8%
Year 2R	96.8%
Year 3H	97.2%
Year 3M	94.8%
Year 4B	91.1%
Year 4D	88.6%
Year 5D	91.9%
Year 6T	98.7%

Prayers

Please pray for Mrs James's husband who is battling cancer.

Have a good weekend

R Baker and staff







